
Carteret Public Schools declares June 15, 2021 PRIDE DAY 
 
 

 
 
 

Here, at Carteret Public Schools, we believe ALL Ramblers will 
Rise. We believe our schools should be safe spaces where we 
respect, embrace and celebrate the personal diversity of our 

members. In accordance with our mission of equity and 
acceptance, we proudly encourage a culture of inclusivity 

where EVERY student, staff and community member feels loved 
and supported. Regardless of your race, color, creed, gender, 
identity and expression, you are always welcome at Carteret 

Public Schools. 
 
#EquityMatters                                                             #LoveisLoveisLoveisLove 
 
 
  


